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Please amend SB1537 to remove the unnecessary UGB expansion loopholes that 

push already-marginalized people farther from their communities and resource 

networks. Oregon has plenty of acreage within existing UGBs to build truly affordable 

housing. Oregon needs to fund city infrastructure to serve new housing inside those 

UGBs. 


